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From: Cecilia Tavoliero <cecitavoliero@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 10:33 AM
To: Debra Thompson
Subject: Responses to questions
Attachments: Testimony of the Landless Representatives re S. 4889 12.2.2020 Final.pdf; Responses to

Questions on Landless Bill Final.pdf

Dear Debbie,

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to questions regarding the Landless legislation that the Borough
gathered from Petersburg area residents. We have drafted responses to each of the questions, which are
attached. It is important for us to hear from, and to understand the questions and concerns of community
members, and we hope that our responses address the questions and concerns you forwarded to us. We are
available to answer any follow-up questions you may receive.

| am also attaching a copy of testimony that we submitted to the Senate Committee on Energy and Natural
Resources in December when the Committee held a hearing on our legislation. This document is referred to
as an "attachment" in several of our responses. The testimony provides a detailed overview of the history of
the Landless claims and addresses a number of questions that we have received over the years. | hope this
testimony will serve as a helpful resource as well.

Thank you, again, and we look forward to continuing our conversation with the Borough!

Cecilia Tavoliero
SALC President
425 512.2460



